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Dates for the Diary  

Date Year Group(s) Information 

Friday 3rd February 2023 Whole School NSPCC Number Day (further details to follow) 

Monday 30th January 2023 Whole School Wigan Warriors visit (further details to follow) 

Tuesday 14th February 2023 Whole School Safer Internet Day (further details to follow) 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 Whole School  World Book Day (further details to follow) 

Monday 13th March 2023 Whole School British Science Week (further details to follow) 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 Whole School Parents Review Day (further details to follow) 

Thursday 30th March 2023 Y5 Easter Mass (further details to follow) 
KS2 Carol Service 

For the first time in three years, KS2 were able to 
perform in our traditional Christmas Carol Service. 
Well done to all of our Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 pupils – 
you were amazing, and it was a lovely service. We 
hope our parents and carers enjoyed it as much as 

we did.  

 
  

Christmas Jumper Day 
On Thursday 8th December, all children came to 

school in their Christmas jumpers. Everyone looked 
extremely festive! 

 

 
 

Nativity Performances 
Well done to all Reception, Y1 and Y2 children who 

successfully performed in this year’s Christmas 
Nativity. They did a brilliant job, and we are so 
proud. We hope parents/carers and other family 

members enjoyed the performances too.  

 

Christmas Parties 
Our KS1 and KS2 Christmas parties were a great 

success. We hope everyone had a great time. 
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Happy New Year 
Welcome back! We hope all of our families have had a restful Christmas break. We are happy to welcome 

back all pupils and look forward to 2023.  

 
 


